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Bobbie Morris, committee member has sent seven notices to incorporated chapters and states 
that have yet to submit their bylaw templates. September 30, 2020 is the deadline for 
submission. Anyone with questions or needing assistance may contact Bobbie.  
(bobby514@comcast.net ) 

 

The committee will begin reviewing the national bylaws in September.  Any recommended 
change will be submitted to the membership for consideration during the 2021 National 
Convention. 

 

 


